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I urge you as assembly to vote NO on this proposed ordinance. The purported reasoning behind this ordinance 
is because of gravel pits and subdivisions. If that is truly the case, then instead focus on developing a working 
set of regulations that can resolve that particular issue. 

The beauty of living outside of city limits and in our borough is for the simple fact that we do not have an 
overwhelming involvement from our local government on how we choose to live on our own properties. 
Subdivisions and developments have access to conditions and covenants to protect them from whatever they 
need protection from. 
The rest of us do NOT want any further borough zoning nor additional bomggh governrn;ent involvement in 
what we can or cannot do on our own properties. ' 

' I , .. 

This ordinance needs to fail otherwise you will be pitting neighbor against neighbor for-numerous frivolous so 
called "violations", such as I had 21 cars visit my house instead of20. Or I ha4 11 chickens instead of 10. 

If covenants and conditions cannot protect property owners, then let the courts decide it. 

Let's put a moratorium on imposing any further zoning, rules, and regulations to our borough residents. 
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